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November 6, 2020
To All Potential Bidders:

The Department received no Round 2 bidder questions or requests for clarification in response to the recently issued Invitation for Bids (IFB) #19-203, Business Auction Services.

All requirements and conditions remain as indicated in the IFB.

All proposals must be received no later than November 12, 2013, by 2:00 PM ET.

